PUBLIC NOTICE

Burlington – Graham Metropolitan Planning Organization

Public Notice of Burlington Metropolitan Planning Organization (BGMPO) Technical Coordinating Meeting and Technical Advisory Committee Meeting pursuant to N.C. General Statutes Ch. 143, Art. 33C, § 143-318.10.

Notice is hereby given to the members of the BGMPO, and to the public, that the BGMPO will hold a TCC meeting on Tuesday, March 15, 2022 at 9:00 a.m. The TCC meeting will be held virtually. The Public is welcome to join virtually by contacting the BGMPO for login information. Copies of the meeting agendas are available on the BGMPO website (bgmpo.org).

Any member of the general public who wishes to attend virtually or make public comments should send an email to Wannetta Mallette, MPO Administrator (wmallette@burlingtonnc.gov) or phone (336) 513-5418 on or before Friday, March 11, 2022, 3:00 p.m. to receive the meeting login information or to have their comments read during the public comment portion of the meeting.

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, sex, age, religion, disability or family status. Persons who require special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or those requiring language translation services should contact the BGMPO at (336) 513-5148.

Asistencia de idiomas está disponible poniéndose en contacto con personal de la MPO en comments@burlingtonnc.gov